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DATE: March 1, 2023 
TO: Prospective Proposers 
FROM: Jolene Coulter, Director of Purchasing 
RE: CITY OF AURORA REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 23-21 – Addendum #1 

SENIOR TRANSPORTATION PROGRAM 
 
This notice forms a part of the Request for Proposal 23-21: Senior Transportation Program. All 
other information pertaining to this Invitation to Bid shall remain the same. 
 
Sealed Proposals will be received at the City of Aurora,Attn: Purchasing Division, 44 East Downer 
Place, Aurora, Illinois 60507, until 2:00 pm, CST, Wednesday, March 15, 2023.   It is the sole 
responsibility of the Proposer to see that their  Proposal is received by the due date and time.  No 
Late proposals will be accepted.  
             
 

Number of participants will vary depending on need and distance of destinations.  
Estimating that fifty (50) participants will receive up to six (6) one-way rides per month. 

 
Project partners will vet and determine eligibility then refer to the City of Aurora to be 
accepted. 
 
Project will have an initial contract period from May 1, 2023 through December 31, 2023 
with optional two (2) one-year extensions based on mutual agreement between the 
contractor and the City of Aurora.   
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